Kevin J. Kelleher President and Chief Executive Officer

40 Apple Ridge Road Danbury, CT 06810 203.205.3858 Tel 203.205.6842 Fax kevin.kelleher@cartus.com



June 6, 2014

H. E. Ban Ki-Moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am very pleased to advise you that Cartus Corporation continues to actively support the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption.

By virtue of this communiqué, Cartus commits to actively advancing these principles within our organization. Cartus strives to make the Global Compact and its principles part of our business strategy, our culture, and our day-to-day operations and projects that advance the broader development goals of the United Nations. Cartus has and will continue to make a concise statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

Cartus recognizes that a key requirement in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes Cartus' efforts to implement the ten principles. Cartus supports public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress annually, according to the Global Compact COP policy.

Respectfully yours,

Kevin J. Kelleher